
Our Last Week in Nursery and Reception! 
Friday 15th July – Holiday Day 

We will be taking the children on ‘holiday’! We 

will pretend to go on an aeroplane and try some 

new foods and activities when we get there. 

Please send your child in holiday clothes with a ‘hand luggage’ bag 

and teddy.  
 

Wednesday 20th July – Beach Party & Picnic 

Please send your child in their beach party 

clothes with spare clothes and a towel in a bag. 

Please make sure everything is named! Children 

will need to wear sun cream and a hat.  

All Nursery children can attend for the full day.  
 

Thursday 21st July – Leaving Ceremony 

We will hold a leaving ceremony at 9.30am in the 

hall. We welcome you to join us through the hall 

doors at the back of school. Please send the 

children in their uniform. All Nursery children can come for the 

ceremony. 
 

We ask for a £1 donation for the week’s activities. 
 

Nursery and Reception will close at 2pm on Friday 22nd July. 

After-school club closes at 4pm. 
 

Thank you for all your support this year, we hope you all have a 
lovely summer! EYFS Team 


